
                                       

                BLAIR COUNTY 

         HUMAN SERVICES 

2023/2024 ANNUAL PLAN 

  1ST PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
Blair County is beginning the process of developing the 2023-24 Human 

Services Block Grant Annual Plan.  The Human Services Annual Plan must be 

submitted to the Department of Human Services for approval.  The 1st 

Public Hearing will be held at the following location to solicit public 

comment on the Human Services Block Grant Annual Plan.    

 Wednesday, May 24, 2023 at 1:00 p.m.  

H.O.P.E. Drop In  

711 9th Avenue 

Altoona, PA  16602 

 

We want to hear from the community about their views of human services 

in Blair County.  This would include: mental health, intellectual disability, 

children services, drug and alcohol, housing and early intervention services.  

We want people to share their personal stories.  All individuals who utilize 

services and supports and all providers of services within the community 

are welcome and encouraged to attend.  Please share your thoughts, 

opinions, stories, satisfaction and dissatisfaction, and ideas in helping us 

develop a plan that will benefit the citizens of Blair 

County.  

If you are interested in submitting comments, please E-

mail the Department of Social Services at 

jekensinger@blairco.org. 
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